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THE WEEK AT A GLANCE 

WC: Monday 24th February 2020 

 Piano 

 YR & Y1 Woodland Work 

 Y2 warm outdoor PE kit  

 Parents evening 2-4pm 

 Tennis 3-4 pm 

 Children return to school 8.45 am 

 Y4 Feb £32.50 Pioneer due this week 

 2.30 pm SEND Parent Meeting 

 No Football Club until 4/3 

 Parents Evening 3-7 pm 

 UU Dinner Money w/c 24/2-9.30am 

 Football Club Y1&2—3-4 pm 

 No Art Club until 12/3 

 Radio Club 

 UU—Rugby—Outdoor Kit 

 Y1/2/3 Multi skills 3-4 pm 

 Y4 ICT Club 3-4 pm 

 

Governors—All About Me  
Mrs Clarke is a co-opted governor, 

and former parent at Hindlip. She 

has 8 years’ experience of being a 

governor not only at Hindlip and 

Tibberton but also at a local     

middle school where her roles of 

responsibility have included the 

role of chair and vice-chair. 

Kathryn has a good working 

knowledge of how a school is run 

and has been a member on a variety of committees in-

volved with being a governor.  

MU need outdoor PE Kit Tuesday and indoor PE kit Friday in-

cluding pumps, UU need Rugby Kit Fridays afternoons 

The children have enjoyed being out and about this week. UU 

had a brilliant time at the Hive and then on their river walk, 

timed with another flood! MU had a watery visit to the Sealife 

Centre and enjoyed exploring all the creatures under the sea.. 

Both Mrs Turner and Ms Sabine could not stop raving about 

how well behaved the children on both trips were and how 

proud they felt.  On Monday Reverend David and Mrs Dickens 

led a Candlemass Assembly where we found out about Jesus’ 

presentation at temple. Thank you to the PTA, Miss Breakell 

and Mrs Minor for a wonderful Valentine’s disco on Tuesday 

evening in a beautifully decorated hall! This half term has been 

a busy one and we look forward to all the exciting things 

planned on the run up to Easter. Further information for Book 

Day is being sent home this week. We hope that everyone will 

embrace the 4 week reading challenge at school and home. We 

are excited to include an update from the Howell’s all the way 

from Australia! 

We all wish you a happy and dry(!) half term. 

Achievements 
Congratulations to all those children who received Head Teach-

er, reading, lunch time and value awards this week. Our value 

next half term is Courage. 

Y1 Sound Packs 
All Y1 children have been given a wallet with all the Y1 

sounds we teach and learn. Please practise these at home. 

The quicker the children can say each sound the better. 

Please keep them in your child’s book bag. We will collect 

them in later in the year. 











Candlemass 
On Monday the children 

found out about Candle-

mass, when Jesus was first 

presented by Mary and   

Joseph at temple in Jerusa-

lem to say thank you for his 

birth. As described in St 

Luke’s Gospel they met a 

man called Simeon who 

blessed Jesus and said he 

would be like a bright   

shining light in the world. 

Candles are lit at           

Candlemass to remember 

Simeon’s words and to help 

us to live our own lives like 

lights shining in the world.  

Thank you Rev. David for a 

fantastic service. 



Hi all,  

 

Thought we’d drop an update on 

the girls.  

They’ve all started their new 

school in Tieri State School and 

doing very well. The school has    

visitors like koalas. 

They are in the trees here. Well 2 

we see regularly.  

 

They all send love and sunshine to 

their friends at Tibberton.  

 

Jade x  

An Update from Friends “Down Under” 

 

The lovely Howell’s girls 

 


